
 

 

 

 

10 January 2023 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

We, Principal Asset Management (S) Pte Ltd (the “Manager”), the manager of the Principal FTSE 

ASEAN 40 ETF, wish to announce the following. 

 

RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 

 

With effect from 30 December 2022, Alejandro Elias Echegorri Rodriguez resigned as a director of the 

Manager. 

 

For further information, investors can contact us at +65 6390 0800. 

 
 
 
 
Christopher Leow 
Chief Executive Officer 
For and on behalf of 
Principal Asset Management (S) Pte Ltd 
 
 
 
 
 
Important: The SGX-ST takes no responsibility for the accuracy of any of the statements or opinions 

made in this announcement. This announcement is published for your information only. If you are in 

any doubt about this announcement, you should consult your stockbroker, bank manager, 

solicitor, professional accountant or other independent advisers. 

  


